
	Welcome	to	First	Grade!	

 We are so excited for our year ahead  and are looking forward to meeting you! 
 You will need a few supplies for the beginning of school: 

 ➢  1 pocket folder (heavy-duty plastic ones) 
 ➢  2 medium size boxes of  Crayola  crayons (24 count) 
 ➢  1 box of Kleenex if your last name begins with A-K 
 ➢  1 pack of 	Expo	 dry erase markers (thin black, �ine  tip) 
 ➢  1 composition book (they are usually black and white marble covered) 
 ➢  10 Glue sticks 
 ➢  1 box quart size ziploc bags if your last name begins with L-Z 
 ➢  1 set of watercolor paints 
 ➢  1 Bottle of Hand sanitizer  (Ms. Abrahamson’s class  only) 

 You do 	not	 need a pencil box, pencils, pencil sharpeners,  or scissors for school. 
 You will need them at home though, so you might want to buy them while 
 they’re on sale! 

 Please write your name inside your folders, on your lunchbox,  and on your 
 bookbag. 	You	will	also	need	to	bring	a	healthy	afternoon		snack	and	a	water	
	bottle	daily.	

 We’ve heard good things about you, and we’re  looking forward to seeing  you 
 soon.  Enjoy your summer! 

	Your	1st	Grade	Teachers	


